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Dear Miles  

 

The Democratic Labour Party is happy to support the proposed changes in legislation.  

  

It seems ludicrous that this has never been adequately addressed but hopefully with the 

commitment of most of Australia’s political parties, including the DLP, the matter should 

be able to be dealt with in the next term of parliament. 

 

Please be assured that should a Labour DLP candidate be elected to the coming 

parliament we will support any of the proposed moves and if they are not proposed by 

another party they will be by our sitting parliamentarians.  

 

As we discussed in our previous conversations there may be constitutional matters that 

need to be addressed but rather than use these as an excuse for inaction they should be 

seen as obstacles to be overcome.  

 

I hope this puts our position clearly. We do support your initiatives and will gladly work 

with you to see them achieved. 

 

All the best 

 

Stephen Campbell 

Federal Secretary 

Democratic Labour Party 
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